
 
 

 
There's still time to register for the 41st Annual LGPI Conference! Don't 
miss your chance to get a great deal on two days of valuable training. The 
registration fee will go up after August 10. 
 
The 41st Annual LGPI Conference will be held on Aug. 17 & 18 at the 
Salem Convention Center. You'll learn from top Oregon experts about HR 
and labor relations issues. All of this is just $300 for LGPI members, if you 
sign up soon! 
 
Register online by visiting www.lgpi.org.  
 
King or deluxe queen rooms are available at The Grand Hotel starting at 
$129. Contact the hotel at (877) 540-7800 and mention group name: "Local 
Government Personnel Institute". 
 
LGPI hopes to see you in August! 
 


